
Feedback on Voice Mail Service Activation 

Dear [Service Provider Name], 

I am writing to provide feedback regarding the activation of the voice mail service on my 

account. 

Firstly, I would like to express my appreciation for the quick and efficient activation process. 

The instructions provided were clear and easy to follow, which made the setup effortless. 

However, I encountered a slight issue with [describe the issue briefly, if any]. It would be helpful 

if you could address this concern to enhance the user experience. 

Overall, I am satisfied with the service and look forward to utilizing the voice mail features fully. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


